
 

October 5, 2023 

 

To Pacific Coastal Airlines,  

 

On behalf of the Williams Lake U18 T2 Rep Hockey Team we are requesting your support for our 
upcoming 2023/2024 hockey season.  

We are wondering if Pacific Coastal Airlines would be interested in donating some return airfare for a 
calendar fundraiser our U18 Rep team will be hosting this season (Calendar raffle for the month of 
November). Funds raised are used to make rep hockey as affordable as possible, due to our location in 
the province, we are required to travel quite extensively for us to gain competitive games.  This year will 
also have added expenses for our team, as we our team will be attending an international hockey 
tournament in Richmond over the Christmas holiday break. We feel this type of hockey is an amazing 
teaching tool, both in sports and in life.  We set high standards for our athletes and believe that this will 
help them to be positive contributing citizens in our city for many years to come.   

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

 

Laddi Uppal and Kris Beaulne, Team Managers 
balup1017@gmail.com 
krisjamieb@hotmail.com 

 

On behalf of the Williams Lake Male Timberwolves, U18 T2 Rep Team. 


